
Sussex Police and Adur & Worthing  Parents Awareness Evening 
Monday 9th December 
 
Following similar events for the parents and carers of high school children at the 
beginning of the year, Sussex Police and Adur & Worthing are holding another Parents 
Awareness Evening on the evening of Monday 9th December which St Andrews have 
kindly agreed to host for us. We would like to invite you as parents/guardians of Year 
6 students to this free event. The evening will cover key topics such as knife crime, 
anti-social behaviour and exploitation as well as showing what support is available 
locally for children and young people.  

 

If you would like to attend this session, please click on the below registration link: 

 

• Monday 9th December Registration Form 
  
Please note that places are limited so if the above form is closed it means the event 
has reached capacity. Light refreshments (teas/coffees) will be provided on the 
evening. Limited on-street parking is available in the residential roads surrounding the 
school, and the nearest train station (Worthing Train Station) and bus routes are a 
short walk away. The school is wheelchair accessible. The event is for parents/carers 
of high school and Year 6 aged children, however, we understand that childcare 
arrangements may not be possible so children are allowed to attend if other 
arrangements cannot be made (maximum 4 spaces per person).  
  
We really look forward to seeing you there, but if you have any questions in the 
meantime, please contact safer.communities@adur-worthing.gov.uk. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1JuCbjXkFernDSMVG2_x0fFc8oGKljnrfqmqgEhV5ePQ/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1JuCbjXkFernDSMVG2_x0fFc8oGKljnrfqmqgEhV5ePQ/viewform?edit_requested=true
mailto:safer.communities@adur-worthing.gov.uk

